
Engaging minds. Nurturing success. Inspiring futures. 

 

Haylands Way, Bedford MK41 9BX 

Telephone: 01234 261516  

e-mail: office@goldington.beds.sch.uk 

Website: www.goldington.beds.sch.uk         

Principal:  Mr. Francis Galbraith BSc (Hons), NPQH, MBA 

 

 

5 March 2024 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

We have been made aware that an unknown male has been 

loitering in the vicinity of the school at the end of the school day 

and has seemed to have followed some pupils on their journey 

home. Bedfordshire Police are aware of this and will be increasing 

their patrols in the area. 

 

Please take this opportunity to remind your child(ren) to walk 

together or in groups to and from school where ever possible and 

report anything usual to yourself or the school as soon as they can. 

Please remind your child(ren) not to stop to speak to anyone they 

do not know. Our school gates are staffed at the beginning and end 

of the school day, pupils can always return to the school if they feel 

unsafe at any time on their journey and we will help them. 

 

Thank you for your continued support in helping to keep our 

students safe. 

 

Kind regards 

 

School Office 

Goldington Academy 
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